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NRC PUBLIC DOCUMENT ROOM

Dr, Joseph Hendrie

Chairman

NMuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20§55

Dear Mr, Chairman:

[ have received the enclosed letter from 2 citizen in
North Carolina who opposes construction of the Shearon Harris
nuclear power plant, I would appreciate any comments you
would care to make about the points which are raised,

Sincerely yours,

éz? R7™

Gary
Chai , SubCommittee
on Nuclear Regulation
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Thank you for vour attsntion to tiis natter,
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Yours very truly,
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